
280 Between the Lakes Road - request to table

Todd Parsons <tparsons@haleyward.com>
Wed 7/17/2024 12:30 PM
To:​Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>;​Miles Todaro <mtodaro@salisburyct.us>
Hi Abby and Miles
 
We request that the Inland Wetlands Commission table action on the application for 280 Between the
Lakes Road as we compile the information requested by the Commission.
 

Todd Parsons​​​​, PE
Senior Project Manager / Senior Project Engineer
t: 860.379.6669 d: 860.368.0152
a: 140 Willow Street, Suite 8, Winsted, CT 06098

This e-mail may be confidential and is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any

views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Haley

Ward, Inc. If you are not the intended recipient (or responsible for delivery of the message to such person),​you

may not use, copy, distribute or deliver to anyone this message (or any part of its contents ) or take any action

in reliance on it. In such case, you should delete this message, and notify us immediately at 207 989 4824 or by

email bangor@haleyward.com.
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